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MEMORANDUM
FOR : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR Region 4B - MIMAROPA
FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
SUBJECT : INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE UPCOMING

KOREA INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION AGENCY
(KOICA) PRELIMINARY SURVEY FOR THE PALAWAN
COUNCIL FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT (PCSD)
PROJECT CONCEPT ENTITLED, “ENVIRONMENT AND
NATURAL RESOURCES INFORMATION SYSTEM (ENRIS)
FOR PALAWAN TOWARDS FOOD SECURITY AND
WATER QUALITY IMPROVEMENT”

This is connection to the letter dated 16 December 2022 from KOICA informing
DENR that they will conduct a Preliminary Survey for the above subject. ENRIS has been
considered for possible KOICA grant assistance in 2024 based on KOICA’s letter to
DENR dated 29 November 2022.

A Survey Team will be dispatched to Palawan from January 09-19, 2023 to assess
the feasibility of the project. The Team is composed of experts from Korea and Officials
from KOICA Philippines Office and they will conduct consultations with relevant
agencies, review project data and inspect the proposed project sites.

In this regard, we would like to request your Office and respective field offices to
participate in the said activity. Kindly coordinate directly with Mr. John Pontillas of the
Palawan Council for Sustainable Development Staff (PCSDS) on the arrangements for the
conduct of the said survey through email at: john_pontillas2001@yahoo.com. Attached is
the tentative schedule/itinerary of the Preliminary Survey for reference.

For further inquiries, you may contact our staff Ms. Marilou Calado / Mr. John
Darren Chua of the Project Preparation Division - FASPS at email addresses
mtcalado@denr.gov.ph / jdmchua@denr.gov.ph. or PCSDS

For your information and consideration.

OLFO, Ph.D.
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